
New look for your Association

Website launch in May
Golf Side’s very own website will be 
ready in time for the AGM.
Your new website will be the go to place for 
most of your Association needs. There will be a 
section for Useful Contacts, Committee 
Members, Resource, News and even a resident 
submitted photo / document Gallery.

www.golfside.uk

The website will save 
time and money as we 
will be able to get 
information to you 
more quickly and 
without all the print 
costs. Those without 
web access can still 
receive this information 
as they have done 
before.

YOUR COMMITTEE
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Things you 
should know 
Visit the NHW page 
on our website for 
information and 
useful links. 

BIN DAYS 
Our day is 
Wednesday. Check 
our website for pick 
up schedule. 

Sutton Council 

You can find some 
of your more 
frequent council 
contacts on our 
website.

GSRA MAILING LIST 
Go to the website and 

sign up to receive 
notices from the GSRA
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AGM 2017 

May 31st 830pm 

Cuddington Golf Club
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EMAIL 

Committee members 

email: gsra@golfside.uk
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SLOW DOWN! 
All Residents and their visitors are reminded to respect 
your fellow neighbours and adhere to the posted speed 
limit. It is bad enough that contractors and suppliers 
ignore the speed limit but there are no excuses for those 
of us who live on the road. Our rural setting with no 
pavement and with plenty of kids and elderly means we 
should be extra vigilant of our speed limit.

GATES ‘UPDATE’

Bob Livingston has kindly devoted much time 
on behalf of the committee to explore better 
gate options and how to best navigate the 
many obstacles. An update will be 
forthcoming at the AGM.

BIN DAYS

Our bin day is WEDNESDAY. Please ensure 
you have the correct bins and packaging for 
the collection cycle. Refer to your pamphlet 
from the council or go to the GSRA website.

PLEASE PUT YOUR BINS AWAY!

YOUR PHOTOS

We have made space on the website to post 
your photos ( past or present) of Golf Side 
and Cheam.

Please email them in or contact us if you 
would like us to scan them in for you.

gsra@golfside.uk


